
 

Sally Breyer 

Sally began her career in animal welfare in 2006 as a kennel worker for Kern 

County Animal Services. She spent the next 16 years working to save more 

shelter pets and provide greater community services in Kern County. In 2018, 

Sally was promoted to Deputy Director. In 2022, Sally joined the team at 

Fresno Humane Animal Services as the Senior Operations Manager. She took 

on the monumental task of opening the City of Fresno’s new shelter. 

 

Sally has recently accepted a position with the City of Selma and will start her 

new role as Animal Services Manager in January.  She will assist the city with a 

creation of their Animal Services Division.  


